
September 19, 2013

Letter of Recommendation
for: Keith Tse
from: Edward L. Keenan

Distinguished Professor
Dept of Linguistics, UCLA

Dear Colleagues,

This letter confirms that Keith Tse took for credit my course on Syntactic
Typology at the recent Linguistics Institute, this past June/July at the University
of Michigan, Ann Arbor.  He did fine on all the assignments, working on an
Austronesian language Kokota; he attended all lectures and participated
constructively in class.  He received a grade of A in the course..

Respectfully yours,

Edward L. Keenan
email: edward.keenan1@gmail.com


